
Dear Parents: 

Our Annual Christmas Program  will be Thursday, December 19th.  Students need to arrive at 6:30PM 

to meet their homeroom teachers and get ready.  Students should arrive no later than 6:45PM, and 

no earlier than 6:30PM.  Please drop off your students using the main doors.  Students will go to 

their assigned location, and parents will go to the Chapel. 

Please remember—this is a concert, so students need to wear dress clothes.  Jeans  and jeggings are 

NOT allowed.  Gym shoes are not allowed. 

In order to prepare for our Christmas Program, see below for what each grade will be wearing: 

Preschool:  Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans, no gym shoes. 

Kindergarten:  Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans, no gym shoes. 

1st Grade:  Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans, no gym shoes. 

2nd  Grade:  Dress-up clothes, Christmas colors.  No jeans, no gym shoes. 

Students in the following grade levels should wear something with the color assigned (for girls it could 

be a dress, skirt, shirt, sweater, etc.; for boys it can be shirt, sweater, vest, pants, etc.). If anyone has 

any issue with their assigned color they can resort to wearing the colors white and black or white and 

navy blue, and if possible to please make every effort to add an embellishment with that color (for 

girls that can be any jewelry, hair accessories, or a scarf; for boys it could be a scarf, tie, bow tie, etc.). 

NO JEANS ALLOWED!  

3rd Grade:   Red 

4th Grade:   Blue 

5th Grade:   Red 

 6th Grade:    Blue 

7th Grade:    White and Black with Silver or Gold embellishments 

(could be jewelry, hair accessories, scarf, tie, bow tie, etc.) 

8th Grade:    Black T shirts and Black pants (Note:  8th Grade is an exception 

since they will be performing a song that requires movement)   

Christmas Program 

Thursday, December 19th 

7:00PM, CHAPEL 


